
For Your Safety
All Nicor Gas employees and contractors will 
have Nicor Gas, AGL Resources, Southern 
Company Gas or Meade-issued ID cards and 
will present them if requested. The Nicor Gas 
contractor working on this project is Meade.

Our Commitment
We take great care in implementing construc-
tion practices that limit disturbances and we 
understand your time is valuable. We appre-
ciate your understanding and thank you for 
allowing us to continue to provide you with 
safe and reliable natural gas service.

Enhancements
to your natural gas system in Robbins and Crestwood

Questions?

Project Related
Jeffrey O’Donnell: 331.229.0042

jjodonne@southernco.com

Landscaping & Paving
800.730.6114

Tiffany Way: tlway@southernco.com

For more information
nicorgas.com/WorkInYourNeighborhood
630.388.3333 
G2investinginillinois@southernco.com 
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PROJECT UPDATE – February 24, 2023

Investing in Illinois: A Nicor Gas System Improvement Initiative is a multi-year 
initiative to modernize aging natural gas infrastructure. Nicor Gas, with its 
contractor Meade, has been working to modernize the system that delivers 
natural gas safely and reliably to your neighborhood and we want to keep 
you informed of the status of our work.

Our Progress
Nicor Gas, with its contractor Meade, has been working to install a new 4,600-foot segment of 
20-inch natural gas main along Springfield Avenue from 135th Street, south to 142nd Street. We 
have completed the installation of a portion of the new gas main from south of 135th Street 
to 139th Street, as outlined in green on the attached map, before halting construction to avoid 
potentially disruptive construction and associated restoration work during the winter months.

Completing Our Work
Beginning in March 2023, Nicor Gas, with its contractor Meade, will return to the area to resume 
construction and finish installing the remaining portion of the new 20-inch gas main involved 
in this phase of the project from 139th Street south to 142nd Street, as outlined in blue on the 
attached map.

Once the new 20-inch natural gas main has been installed along Springfield Avenue and brought 
into service, we will begin to retire the old 20-inch natural gas main along Crawford Avenue 
extending from 135th Street south to 142nd Street, as outlined in red on the attached map. Once 
we have completed the first phase of the project, Nicor Gas, with its contractor Meade, will 
proceed to the next phase of the project which will include the installation and retirement of 
additional segments of natural gas main from 142nd Street south to 148th Street, as outlined in 
purple and orange on the attached map respectively. Customers impacted by the next phase of 
the project will be contacted separately prior to work beginning.

Restore Landscaping & Pavement
We understand that you value the appearance of your property. Nicor Gas or one of its contrac-
tors will	 restore landscaping and paving impacted by our construction to the condition in which 
we found it. Temporary restoration of some areas may be necessary until permanent restoration 
can be completed. We sincerely appreciate your patience as we modernize and improve our 
natural gas infrastructure. Nicor Gas is working closely with community leaders to reduce the 
impact this work has on local roads and other pathways.


